October "OPEN" Trip

This month Mission Emanuel will be hosting our
annual October "OPEN" trip Fall Project in Cielo.
There will be participants from New Jersey, lllinois,
Texas, Florida, Ohio and North Carolina coming to
the Dominican Republic to pour out their hearts.
This group will be split between working for the
Rehabilitation Center of the Dominican Republic
and construction projects. We are hoping to get
another family into a house by the end of our
January project!

As a staff, we are looking forward to visiting with Pedro and Theofila. This
past summer two families with "help" from our Haitian masons built a
bathroom with an actual shower, sink, and flushing toilet. They also
painted the house a beautiful azul (blue).
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Everyday while there, Daryl elicited something unusual from Thedfila, a
smile! God took the disdain from her face and produced joy through the
actions and affections of these two families. Daryl, Kirsten and family
took it a step farther and purchased a refrigerator for the couple. We went
back the following week for a visit and they proudly showed off their cold
water. They were excited that they not only could get purified water from
our water purification plant but now they also received a way to make it
cold! We look forward to a visit this October to see what else they
discowered a use of the refrigerator for!

(800) 422-9200



